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NAN 31 1991

Docket Nos. 50-369, 50-370
License Nos, NPF-9, NPF-17

Duke Power Compar

ATTN: Mr, M, S, {uckman. Vice President
Nuclear Operations

P, 0. Box 1007

Charlotte, NC 28201-1007

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: DOCKET NOS. 50-369 AND 50-370

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter of November 30, 1990, which
transmitted Revision 10 to the McGuire Guard Training and Qualification Plan.

During our review it was noted that several of the changes contradicted
statements in the McGuire Physical Security Plan (PSP). lpon contacting
Mr. R. Crosc of your office on January 16, 1991, Ms. C. Perny of this office
was advised that due to some corporate staffing changes the necessary revisions
to the McGuire PSP were delayed.

We are now in receipt of the McGuire PSP Revision 42 which addresses those
g?anges which were noted as incongcistencies in the Training ard Qualification
an,

Our review ot the chinnes to the Training and Cualification flan has found them
to be consistent wish the provisions of 10 CFK 50.54(p). Accordingly they are
accepteble for inclusion into the plan, The results of our review of the
Pnysical Security Plan wili be comiunicated by separate correspondence.

Should you have any ~juestions concerning this Jetter, we will be glad to
discuss them with you .,

Siicerely,

/5]

William £, Cline, Caief
Nuclear Mater;als “afety aud
DO Safeguards Branci
W 20EG24% ,
BA02080243 1013, Division of Radiati Safety
F URDR and Safequards

¢c: T. L, McConnell
Station Manager
McGuire Nuclear Station
12700 Hagers Ferry Road

Cornelius, NC  28078-8985 : 0{
(cc cont'd -~ See page 2) ’
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